PURPOSE OF THIS AMENDMENT
This application was originally filed specifying an ERP of 0.100 kW.  The February 8, 2017 letter specifying the channel assignment information for WJKF-CD provided for an ERP of only 0.024 kW.  The higher ERP was originally requested, because licensee requested a different tower than specified in the channel assignment information letter.  The higher ERP was needed to return licensee’s contour to its original boundaries in one direction.  Unfortunately, that adjustment caused licensee to exceed the contour of the original pre-auction facility.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to bring this application into post-auction processing rule requirements we are amending to specify our original tower and to reduce the requested digital ERP to 0.024 kW.
